The General Manager(IT) Date :18-01-2022
Bank of Baroda

BCC

Mumbai

Dear Sir

Sub: Shifting of our Hanumanthnagar Branch

We are in process of shifting of our Hanumanthnagar Branch, SOL ID - 8935 to
new premises. In this regard you are requested to publish following message on

our Website for display to our customers and common public from 19-01-2022 till
25-01-2022.

We are pleased to inform you that our Bank has decided to shift the premises of
Hanumanthnagar Branch-8935 from present location i.e.

NO. 25, ALOKA, 3R° MAIN

HANUMANTHANAGAR, BENGALURU,

KARNATAKA - 560019

To new premises situated at following address:

NO. 31, 3> MAIN,

R — £ w
HANUMANTHANAGAR, BENGALURU,
KARNATAKA - 560019

LANDMARK : NEAR RAMANJANEYA TEMPLE

Our Hanumanthanagar Branch-8935 will start functioning from the above
mentioned new location from 25-January-2022

Thanks and Regafds
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